
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
                                 
 

 
The University of Chichester (Multi) Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company number: 8595545.  
Registered office: University of Chichester, Bishop Otter Campus, College Lane, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 6PE 
 

Court Lane Infant School 
Hilary Avenue, 

                                                     Portsmouth, Hampshire, 
PO6 2PP 

Head of School: Mrs Karen Geddes 
Head Teacher of Court Lane Academies: Mrs Judith Ramshaw 

                                                                                           023 9237 8890 T 
               inbox@courtlane-inf.portsmouth.sch.uk E 
      http://www.courtlaneinfant.co.uk W 

 

 

 
 

 
Monday 4th November 2019 

 
Year R – Post box visit 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our learning about traditional tales this half term we are going to be looking at The Jolly 
Christmas Postman and the journey of letters. The children are going to write their own letter and 
will be walking to the nearest post box in Beaconsfield Avenue, accompanied by staff from school.  
 
We are asking for all Year R children to bring into school one self-addressed, stamped envelope to 
receive their letter at home. 
 
Please complete the form below and return to school along with the self-addressed, stamped 
envelope by Monday 2nd December. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
Miss Evans        Mrs Thomas Miss Treagust  Mrs Biddle           Miss Leonard 
Year R Team 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year R – Post box visit 
 
Name of child:                               Class:       
                                                                        
I do / do not give permission for my child to walk from the school to the post box to post a letter. 
 
 
Signed:                                             Date:       
 
Name:          

 
Please return to school by Monday 2nd December 


